
Good Day, 
 
I am writing today on behalf of small businesses laying off workers this week.  
 
Please consider making unemployment available without a one week wait time given the 
circumstances surrounding this pandemic. 
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
 
 
Jeff Knapp 
Executive Director  
Visit McMinnville 
 


